
 

Kingshill Speedwatch Scheme are looking for volunteers to support 
them in reducing speed and improving the safety on their roads with the 
support of the police. 
 

Speedwatch is a community-based scheme where volunteers record 
speed of passing vehicles in the area where they live. Around 90% of 
vehicles observed once by Speedwatch volunteers are not seen 
speeding again in the next 12 months within Kent. 

CONTACT US 

If you would like to join the group and help, please go to  
www.communityspeedwatch.org to register. 

 

 


